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To: Parent and Guardians of Seniors for the Class of 2025 
From: Mark A. Crosson, Principal 
Date: April 16, 2025 
Re: Academy Awards Night- Tuesday, May 20, 2025 
 
First, I want to take this opportunity to congratulate you on your student’s completion of their journey in 
their program of study at the Mifflin County Academy of Science and Technology.  I am sure that you are 
extremely proud of them as are we.  As we approach the end of the year, I want to take this opportunity to 
remind you that on Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in the auditorium of Mifflin County High School, we 
will celebrate the Academy Awards Night. Please note that tickets are NOT required for family and attends. 
 
In the event that guests are unable to attend personally, they can watch the ceremony as it will livestreamed 
at https://www.youtube.com/c/MCTVMifflinCountyTelevision.  
 
Young men are expected to wear a collared shirt, dress pants and appropriate shoes (dress shirts and ties are 
encouraged but not required).  Young ladies are expected to wear dresses, skirts or dress pants and shoes 
appropriate for special occasions. Please ensure that all footwear is clean and suitable for this important 
event. Jeans, tee shirts, work boots, sneakers and hats are not permitted.  
 
Seniors will practice for Awards Night on Monday, May 19 at 12:45 p.m. at Mifflin County High School.  Mifflin 
County seniors will remain the high school and eat B lunch (12:00-12:30 p.m.) and Juniata County seniors will 
be dropped off at Mifflin County High School at 12:40 p.m. after the other second session students have been 
dropped off at the Academy. 
 
Please note that all school debts must paid or students will not receive their Certificate of Completion.  
 
Gowns will be distributed the evening of the program when seniors arrive at Mifflin County High School 
and then collected after the ceremony.  Students should report to the Band Room at Mifflin between 6:00 
p.m. and 6:15 p.m. 
 
Once again congratulations on this wonderful accomplishment.  
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